
      May 2014 
Monday                     Tuesday                Wednesday             Thursday              1 Friday              2 

    Breakfast: Biscuit & 
sausage, cereal, juice, 
milk                             
Lunch: Chicken on a 
Bun/ Spaghetti, 
vegetable, fruit, milk  

Breakfast: Breakfast 
pizza, cereal, juice, 
milk                         
Lunch: Chicken 
Fajita/ Corndog, 
vegetable, fruit, milk  

Monday                   5 Tuesday            6 Wednesday         7 Thursday              8 Friday                9 

Breakfast: Breakfast 
pizza, cereal, juice, 
milk 
Lunch: Chicken 
Nuggets/BBQ Rib 
Sandwich, vegetable, 
fruit, milk  

Breakfast: Pancake 
on a Stick, cereal, 
juice, milk                 
Lunch: Hamburger/ 
Pizza, vegetable, 
fruit, milk  

Breakfast: Waffle 
sticks, cereal, juice, 
milk                           
Lunch: Salisbury 
Steak/Hot Dog, 
vegetable, fruit, milk 

Breakfast: Biscuit & 
sausage, cereal, juice, 
milk 
Lunch: Fish Portion/ 
Grill Cheese, vegetable, 
fruit, milk  

Breakfast: Breakfast 
Pizza , cereal, juice, 
milk  
Lunch: Hot Pocket/ 
Corndog, vegetable, 
fruit, milk  

Monday                  12 Tuesday          13 Wednesday        14 Thursday              15 Friday                  16 

 Breakfast: Breakfast 
pizza, cereal, juice, 
milk                          
Lunch: Taco/ Chicken 
Fajita, vegetable, fruit, 
milk  

Breakfast: Pancake 
on a Stick, cereal, 
juice, milk         
Lunch: Chicken on 
a Bun/ Pizza, 
vegetable, fruit, milk  
 
  
     

 Breakfast: Waffle 
sticks, cereal, juice, 
milk                        
Lunch: Popcorn 
Chicken/ Hot Dog, 
vegetable, fruit, milk  

Breakfast: Biscuit & 
sausage, cereal, juice, 
milk                              
Lunch: Steak Finger/ 
Grill Cheese, vegetable, 
fruit, milk  

Breakfast: Breakfast 
pizza, cereal, juice, 
milk                          
Lunch:  Nacho/ Fish 
Portion, vegetable, 
fruit, milk  

Monday            19  Tuesday          20 Wednesday       21 Thursday             22 Friday                   23 

Breakfast: Breakfast 
pizza, cereal, juice, 
milk 
Lunch: Ham & 
Cheese Pretzel/ Grill 
Cheese, vegetable, 
fruit, milk  

 Breakfast:Pancake 
on a Stick, cereal, 
juice, milk 
Lunch: Pizza/ 
Hamburger, 
vegetable, fruit, milk   

 Breakfast: Waffle 
sticks, cereal, milk, 
juice                         
Lunch: Chicken 
Fajita/ Burrito, 
vegetable, fruit, milk  

Breakfast: Biscuit & 
sausage, cereal, juice, 
milk                            
Lunch: Frito Chili Pie/ 
Hot Dog, vegetable, fruit, 
milk 

 Breakfast: Breakfast 
Pizza, cereal,  juice, 
milk                      
Lunch: Chicken on a 
Bun/ Corndog, 
vegetable, fruit, milk  

Monday                 26  Tuesday          27 Wednesday       28   Thursday             29 Friday                30 

      
 
 
No School   

Breakfast: Pancake 
on a stick, cereal, 
juice, milk 
Lunch: BBQ Rib 
Sandwich/ Corndog, 
vegetable, fruit, milk  

Breakfast: Waffle 
stick, cereal, milk, 
juice                         
Lunch: Chicken 
Nugget/ Chicken 
Fajita, vegetable, 
fruit, milk  

 Breakfast: Biscuit & 
sausage, cereal, juice, 
milk                                 
Lunch: Pizza/ 
Hamburger, vegetable, 
fruit, milk  

Breakfast: Breakfast 
Pizza, cereal, juice, 
milk             
 
Cafeteria Choice                       

 

This menu is subject to change. 


